
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240068. 

John Plescow 
Friday, February 7, 2025 3:46 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Rate Increases 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00875-2025 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2025 3:12 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Rate Increases 

20240068 forgot docket 

From: Consina G riffin-G re aux On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 3:09 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Rate Increases 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office . 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: David Potts <dwp5005@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 7:20 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am contacting you to object to the latest request by Sunshine Water Services for yet another rate increase. I recently received a letter 
informing me of such a request scheduled for a hearing Tuesday, February 11 , 2025. 

It seems that Sunshine Water Services applies for and receives a rate increase at nearly every legal opportunity. 

Services provided by Sunshine Water Services are essentially sewer service and were originally tied directly to water 
usage. However, due to the repeated rate increases that is no longer true. 

At the present, my bills from Sunshine Water Services are nearly double that ofmy water bill. And the rates keep going up. 
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I have lived at my current address for the past 13 years, and I have seen no apparent differences or improvements in services provided 
by Sunshine Water Services since they have been providing my service. 
 
I am a disabled and retired First Responder, and am unable to attend the aforementioned hearing, but wish to state my objection to the 
continual rate increases requested by Sunshine Water Services and approved by the Florida Public Service Commission. 
 
Please consider my objections on my behalf, and on behalf of the thousands of customers who are also unable to address the court. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David W. Potts 
7558 Eaglet Ct. 
Fort Myers, FL 33912 
 
859-321-6416 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 




